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Highlights of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school target is  

97% 

Green met the target or 
exceeded, Yellow just    

below , Red below. 

Our overall school     
percentage this week is: 

91.1% 

Weekly Attendance 

Wales – Mrs Henesy 91% 

Scotland – Miss Harrison/Miss Barton 92% 

Bumblebees – Mrs Feeney 95.6% 

Dragonflies – Mrs Daniels 93.3% 

Ladybirds – Miss Frodsham 92.5% 

Year 3 – Miss Mathias 96.7% 

Year 4/3 – Mrs Fogg 93.1% 

Year 4 – Miss Williams 90.56% 

Year 5 – Mrs Flood 84.4% 

Year 6/5 – Mrs Reale – Smith 85.6% 

Year 6 – Miss Hodgkiss 87.8% 

Well done to Year 3 who are this week’s attendance winners with 96.7 % 

Which class will get 100% attendance next week? 

Attendance 

 

 
This week in Prayer & Liturgy we have listened to scripture about 
the Epiphany and choices. The Feast of the Epiphany is 6th Janu-
ary. 

The children are making New Year’s Resolutions for 2024, sharing 
ideas and hopes  for the coming year. Have you made yours? 

A great start to the week, our School Council have already met and 
discussed what is currently working well in school.  They have also 
looked at what improvements can be made and are putting together 
an action plan!  



Extra—Curricular Activities 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Day Club Year Group Time 

Monday 

Football 
 
 
Dance 

Year 3 and 4 
(LKS2) 

 
Year 6 and Year 5 

 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 
 
 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Tuesday 

Basketball/Netball 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 – 6 
 
 

 
3.10pm – 4.10pm 

 
 
 

Wednesday 

Knowsley Catholic Children’s 
Choir 
 
 
 
 
Running Bugs 
 
 
 
 
Games 
 
 
 

St Columba’s Space 
Centre 

 
 
 

Adult and Child        
Sessions come along 

 
 

KS1 
 
 

4pm—5pm 
 
 
 
 
 

3.10pm—4.10pm 
 
 
 
 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 
 

Thursday 

Good Grub Club 
(See flyer to book direct) 
 
Gaelic Football 
 

Year 2 and KS2 
 

UKS2 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 
 
 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Friday 

Running Club 
 
 
Spanish Club with LLA 
(continued from last term) 
12.01.24 
 
Parent & Child Yoga  
(Space available) 
 

Year 3-6 
 
 

Reception —  Year 6 
 
 
 

Key Stage 2 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 
 
 

3.10pm—4.10pm 
 
 
 

4:30pm—5:20pm 

Good Grub Club and Spanish Club must be booked and paid for directly with provid-
ers (flyer).  

All clubs resume this Monday 8.1.24 

Upper Key Stage 2 Dance Club 

Our Dance sessions on a Monday should run for three more weeks with a performance for 
parents/carers at the end. We are aiming to move onto LKS2 children after these ses-
sions with dance teacher Lauren Boote. 



100% Attendance 



 

 



Notices 

                   School Dinners 

Monday 8th January we will be on week 1 of our school dinner menu, which 
can be viewed on the app or school website:  

https://stannesprimaryknowsley.co.uk/about-us/school-meals-menu/ 

  UKS2 Ancient Greece Day 

On Wednesday 24th January, UKS2 are having an Ancient Greece day. The children may 
come to school dressed up if they wish.  As part of the day, children will be taking part in a 
drama workshop.  The cost of the workshop is £4 per child.                                              
This is now available on Parent Pay. 

School Nurse 
 

If parents have any concerns regarding your child's health you can complete this online    
parent request for support form. 
0-25 Service in Knowsley - Request for support - Wirral Community Health and Care NHS 
Foundation Trust (wchc.nhs.uk)    

School Uniform 

 

It is wonderful to see our children looking so smart in their St Anne’s Catholic Primary 
School winter uniform.  Please remember :-  

• Earrings should be plain stud only  

• Water bottles should have water in and not juice for drinking throughout the day  

• Fleeces are used as mini coats not a replacement for jumper or cardigans  

• Remember book bags should come into school not ruck sacks large bags as there is no 
room in class for these  

We thank you for your continued support and for  helping us instil a sense of pride in our 
wonderful children. 

                    Knowsley Family and Community Education  

Knowsley Family and Community Education are holding courses in the New Year, in January, 
February and March across Huyton, Prescot and Halewood. All courses are FREE if you 
earn below £31,600 per year.  (Earnings are based on your earnings alone, not house-
hold income).  Please keep an eye on the app as this has been sent out as an attachment.  

 Year 6 Knife Crime Workshop 

On 21st February, Y6 children will take part in an hour long workshop looking at staying safe 
and being aware of knife crime.  There will be a virtual reality show and a workshop.   

https://www.wchc.nhs.uk/children-young-people/help/services-in-knowsley/0-25-service-in-knowsley-request-for-support/
https://www.wchc.nhs.uk/children-young-people/help/services-in-knowsley/0-25-service-in-knowsley-request-for-support/


Community 

 

 

Notices 

Sisters of St Mary Namur 

 

There are a number of evening ses-
sions taking place in  January/
February 2024 including:  

 

• Space for the Unimaginable 
2024 

• Pilgrims of Word and Spirit 
2024 

 

Please contact Sr. Bridget Folkard 
for more information or to book a 
place. 

Srbridget.folkard@googlemail.com 

07598756557 

Please remember gates open at 8:40am and close 8:50am.  Children need to be in their 
classrooms by 8:50am to receive a present mark.  If your child is not in class by 8:50am 
they will receive a late mark.  Remember we have a Breakfast Club every day at 8:00am—
8:30am. Please ensure that you book spaces for Breakfast Club via the parent app. 





Sickness 

 



Admissions  

School Admissions to Reception Class 2024  

If your child is to start Reception Class in September 2024 the online portal is now open to 
make your application via Knowsley School Admissions (see leaflet below). You must also fill 
in a Supplementary Information Form which should be handed in to the school office. 
The closing date is 15th January 2024—this is the form in which you  indicate if your 

child has been baptised in the catholic faith. 

 New Nursery Intake 2024—2025 

For our nursery intake September 2024-2025 it is so important that your child is baptised 
in the catholic faith and you have evidence of this. This applies to any places becoming   
available before this intake. We have reviewed the closing date and applications will now 
close on 10th March 2024. If you have sent a form into school please ensure you have a   
receipt for this. Please ensure you have sent in a copy of the baptismal certificate with your 
application before the closing date.  

Please note our Nursery for September 2023 is now full and there is a waiting list for 
places. 



St Anne’s Catholic Primary School in the Parish   

Prayer and Liturgy  

Our Prayer and Liturgy focus is: Happiness 

Our RE Topic is: Community 

Our St Anne’s Catholic Primary School child focus for next week  is: Encourage 

 St Anne pray for us and our Parish—St Agnes pray for us.  

Mass times at St Agnes and St Aidan’s Church this weekend 
 

Saturday 6th January 2024: 
5:30pm Mass 

 
Sunday 7th January 2024: 
9:30am Mass, 11:00am Mass 

11:00am Mass 

• There will be a mass at St Agnes and St Aidan’s Church for Year 4 this Sunday  7th January lots 
of our children have opted to help out and take part in this mass 11am -12 noon. This is 
preparation for receiving the Sacrament of the Eucharist in the summer term.  

Dear families, 
 
Happy New Year to you all and a big welcome back to everyone after our lovely Christmas break. Thank 
you so much for all your kindness and gifts to our staff they all pass on their thanks. 
 
A good start has been made to the calendar year with our children being back in school and ready for 
their New Year’s Resolutions and new starts. They have thought hard about—resolutions for peace as 
well as their own and recorded their intentions on the template of a dove. 
 
This Sunday at St Agnes and St Aidan’s Church our Year 4 children are taking part in the Year 4 mass, 
so please do come along and support in the lead up to our Y4 making their First Holy Communion—please 
say a prayer for them all. 
 
Finally, please do look at the notices in today’s Newsletter in regards to uniform and what is expected.  
 
Have a peaceful weekend and as a New Year’s Resolution let’s aim to be in school any time from 8:40—
8:50am. 
 
Mr L Anderson 

         RSHE 
 
Within RSHE we are currently exploring topics: 
 
EYFS: Wonder of being special/unique 
 
Key Stage 1: 
Year 1 -God's Love in our Family   
Year 2 - God's Love in our community 
 
Lower Key Stage 2:  
 Year 3 and Year 4 How we live in Love   
 
Upper Key Stage 2: 
Year 5— God Loves us in our changing and developing   
Year 6— The wonder of God's Love in creating new life  



Dates for Your Diary 

SATs week for year 6 will be week beginning 13th May 2024. Children will  have plenty of 
support and preparation before the week arrives. Please ensure your child is in school for 
this week, as always no holidays will be permitted. 

The PTA will collect for Foodbank on the last Friday of every month. Thank you in  
advance for any donations. 

 What’s On 

December 2023  

Friday 12th January 2024 Y6 Start Swimming Sessions at Volair (pm) 

Wednesday 24th January 2024 UKS2 Ancient Greek Day 

Tuesday 6th February 2024 Safer Internet Day 

21st February 2024 Year 6 Knife Crime Awareness workshop 9am—3pm 

Monday 13th May 2024 SATs Week for our Year 6s 

Sunday 16th June 2024 School invite to the Mystery Junior parkrun 9am start 

Monday 17th June –23rd June 2024 National Sports Week 

Saturday 22nd June 2024 School takeover of Knowsley parkrun Stadt Moers 9am start 

Saturday 13th July 2024 Summer Fair 12—3pm 

13th November 2024 Open Evening  (Possible New Reception Parents) 4.00—5.00pm 




